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Below:  Our students in pre-k, kindergarten, first, and second grade 

had their first Faith Friends meeting today.  They usually meet for 

Faith Friends once a month.  Today they learned about our Virtue of 

the Month: AFFABILITY and what that means.  Teachers will be rec-

ognizing students who display the virtue this month.  Once a child 

has been recognized twice, they can put their name on the virtues 

bulletin board and can visit Mr. Schwerdt—rumor has it they get 

some sort of a treat.   

Virtue of the Month 

Being affable means to be friendly, 

easy to talk to, and approachable.  

Two of our 2nd graders have         

already been recognized for being 

affable this week.  Canaan has been 

friendly and patient with the     

teachers and school nurse.  Kaidan  

invited a kindergarten student to 

play a game with him at recess and 

he patiently explained the rules of 

the game. 

Parents, teachers, current students, 

and alumni attended our Watermel-

on Welcome last week.  This back-

yard picnic has been a tradition at 

Saint Pat’s to kick off the new school 

year.   Welcome to our new families!    


